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Exciting New Venture?

It’s one question we’ve all been asking since lockdown began... How do we plan
for the future when everything seems uncertain? Here at the theatre, the
answer is in the old adage: prepare for the worst and hope for the best! In doing
so, we’re working on a few exciting new ventures…

The f irst marks the start of a new season at the theatre. Starting in October,
we’re going to move forward with a project called New Virtual Theatre.
Performed in the theatre and viewed from the comfort of home, the season is
set to begin with a series of three short plays. Each of these makes the most of
social-distancing guidelines: small casts, minimal dressing and intimate
staging...

With luck, this rolling, three-month season provides the artistic and creative
outlet we need before we reopen our doors in a more traditional way. For these
productions, we’ll be working with some of the actors and directors that missed
out because of lockdown. So... Keep your eyes peeled: in early August, we plan
to announce more details! 

In the meanwhile, if  you’re a member and you’re interested in recording a
monologue as part of a smaller project, look out for the next email, titled: Want
to Act Again? This has details of how we plan to get creative in the next couple
of weeks…
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